
FAMILIARIZATION PROGRAM 

 

During the Financial Year 2020-21, the Company has provided one Familiarization 

Program on 12th February, 2021 to the Independent Directors in order to provide them 

with the insights on the Company to enable them to understand the Company’s business 

in depth, corporate governance norms and procedures as envisaged in Companies Act, 

2013 read with the Rules framed thereunder and the Listing Regulations. 


